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To the editor of the Review section of the UBC Medical Journal:
I am pleased to submit the above-referenced manuscript for consideration for publication in the Reviews section of The University of British Columbia Medical Journal. The complete manuscript (including figures and tables) has been submitted using the on-line system. The manuscript submitted is an original work and has not been, nor will be submitted to any other scientific or medical journal or avenue of publication. I am aware of, and agree to, the content of the manuscript. Authorization has been given in the form of a consent form to use any information conveyed by either personal communication or release of unpublished experimental data. I do not have any source or funding or potential conflicting interest. I was previously employed by the BC Early Hearing Program as the Clinical Diagnostic Audiologist.
Keywords:

Universal newborn hearing screening

Hearing screening

Hearing impairment

Permanent childhood hearing impairment

Suggested reviewers: available upon request 
Thank you for considering my manuscript.
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